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“Helping People Live Better Lives”  
  

 
 

PUBLIC COMMENT FOR THE NEBRASKA 
WIC STATE PLAN 

 
 
 

Annually, the Department of Health & Human Services prepares a State Plan detailing 

operations for the Special Supplemental Nutrition Program for Women, Infants and 

Children (WIC). Development of the plan by the Department, for the period of October 

1, 2024 to September 30, 2025 begins July 1. The public is encouraged to provide input 

into the plan. Program areas being revised in the plan include vendor management, 

nutrition services, management information systems, organization and management, 

nutrition services and administration, food funds management, caseload management, 

certification, eligibility, and coordination of services, food delivery, and civil rights. 

Comments may be general or specific to the current state plan goals and procedures.   

 

Anyone who wishes to submit written comments is requested to do so by August 1, 

2024. 

 

Mail or Email to: Dept. of Health and Human Services 

Lifespan Health Services - WIC Program 

301 Centennial Mall South 

P.O. Box 95026 

Lincoln, NE 68509-5026 

Rebekah.Willoughby@nebraska.gov 

 
 

 

 

 

http://dhhs.ne.gov/WIC%20Documents/Joint%20Goals%20And%20Strategies%20Summary.pdf
http://dhhs.ne.gov/Pages/WIC-Policies-and-Procedures.aspx
mailto:Rebekah.Willoughby@nebraska.gov

